
From: James Mc Donald <James.McDonald@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 6:46 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Julie Morgan <Julie.Morgan@cityofchicago.org>; Sheila Lockwood 
<Sheila.Lockwood@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: correction to request for approval for travel on April 24-25 funded by third party 
 
Here is my follow-up message, within 10 days of my return.  The trip did not go as planned.  American 
Airlines on Monday postponed the 6:00 AM flight to Boston until 6:15 PM that day.  Since we had a 
noon investor lunch in Boston, I tried to find an alternative.  I ended up on standby on an 8:00 AM flight 
to Boston on American but that flight turned out to be full, so I couldn’t get on it.  I listened to the 
Boston investor lunch presentation through a cellphone of one of the RBC bankers.  RBC was able to 
switch my Boston flight ticket to a 1:30 PM American Airlines flight to New York, so I arrived in New York 
about three hours earlier than planned, and didn’t take Amtrak from Boston.  The rest of the trip went 
as planned, with a breakfast investors meeting on Tuesday morning in New York and then the 1:00 flight 
back to Chicago. 
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